
Reach for the Top

Every school day at lunch, St. Paul's Reach for the Top 
club practices in Room 124. We also participate in games 
against other schools and in two province-wide 
championship tournaments.

Feel free to drop by anytime to observe and to participate 
in our trivia games. If you decide you are interested in 
joining our club, please fill out this form:

https://forms.office.com/r/hrzJAxEPBm

Moderators: Laurence Broadhurst 
(lbroadhurst@stpauls.mb.ca) and Joanne Higginson 
(jhigginson@stpauls.mb.ca)
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